Fountain of Hope, Inc.



Dear Donor,

On behalf of Fountain of Hope, Inc., we would like to thank you for your donations to our Church. We are pleased to share that your donations would help in achieving our goals in preaching the message of hope, faith, and love in our community and beyond.

_

Every donation made will aid in the advancement of the kingdom project we have been assigned - to help those in need, to present optimism for the things of God, praying for our community, the nation, and world, and excellently preaching the gospel of our Lord, Jesus Christ. It also allows us to increase our financial capacity to preach the message of God.

_

We will keep you notified as the project progresses. Kindly follow us on our social media (@fohrccgtlh) for the latest updates.

_

Thank you for your generosity. Sincerely,

Pastoral Leadership Team
The Redeemed Christian Church of God,
Fountain of Hope, Inc.
Tallahassee, Florida, USA.

